
 

 

Diocesan Family Picnic and  
Worship Celebration  

Saturday, June 21, 10:30 a.m.-1 p.m. 
Rain or shine 

Pinebank Promontory on Jamaica Pond 
(corner of Perkins Street and the Jamaicaway) 

with 

Bishop Frank T. Griswold III, preacher 

and Bishop Barbara C. Harris 

Bring a picnic lunch and join the celebration! 

Ice cream and beverages will be provided. 

It will be a tribute to Bishop Shaw to have every 
congregation of the diocese represented at this 

joyful and fun celebration. 

RSVP:  
www.diomass.org/season-service-and-celebration 

Carpool and use public transportation if you can.   
Shuttle buses from public transportation will be provided.  
Check for updates at: 

www.diomass.org/season-service-and-celebration. 
 
Congregations:  Don’t forget to bring your memory books to 
present to Bishop Shaw during the worship service. 
 

Season of Service & 
Celebration honoring 

Bishop Tom Shaw 
 

What’s your service project in 
Bishop Shaw’s honor? 

Share it at 
www.facebook.com/bishoptomshaw 

 
As Bishop Tom Shaw prepares to retire 
later this year, the diocesan community is 
marking April 9-June 21 as a Season of 
Service and Celebration in honor of 
Bishop Shaw’s nearly 20 years of 
episcopal ministry. 
 
Everyone in the diocese has been invited 
to plan a service event during this season 
in his honor or participate in one already 
established (such as a pledge walk, a 
community clean-up day, food pantry 
collections, etc.).   
 
The dream is to honor Bishop Shaw by 
turning out thousands of people during 
these weeks to do public service for God’s 
glory. 

 
Questions may be e-mailed to 

celebration@mabishopsearch.org. 
 

 
Fund for the Second Decade: 

Bishop Shaw has requested that any 
financial gifts made in his honor be 
designated for the Barbara C. Harris Camp 
and Conference Center’s second decade, 
to ensure its continued vitality and long-
term financial stability.  For more 
information about how to offer a gift, visit 
www.diomass.org/campaign-and-giving. 
 

 
 


